
      

      
 

Good afternoon everyone.  

 

Please find attached a copy of the 5-year Strategic Plan (for 2020-

2025) that the Canadian Ministry crafted and presented to the Board 

as part of the support for Budget submissions. This plan and budget 

items have since been approved.  

 

As part of our local efforts to work together on the initiatives that the ministry see as critical to 

the health and growth of the Church, we would like to explore the plan together.  

 

We hope (over the coming weeks) for Kawartha Lakes members … and whole congregation 

together … to harvest some benefit from this approach.   

 

We aim for this to be a fun experience for our family. 

 

 Please take time to review and familiarize yourself with it. Don't worry if you have questions, 

we'll be able to discuss all of that together at services, or on Slack, or email, or phone, or …  
 

Jim French 

21 Dunkirk Ave 

Kingston, On K7K 2H3 

613-547-6029 

Jim.French@CgiCanada.org   



 



 
 



 
 

 

 



 



 

 



    Measuring Critical Success Factors 

 

  

    



 


